20th January 2015
Dear Rob,
On behalf of Cycle Training Wales I would like to sincerely thank Homemaker Community Recycling for their generous donation of 20 bicycles.
Not only is this one of the largest donations we have ever recieved but you were also kind enough to the bring the bikes to our premises – which was incredibly helpful as we do not have a van of our own.
Donations such as these are the life lifeblood of our bicycle recycling project and without the generousity of organisatons such as yourselves we would cease to exist.
Thank you once again,
Yours faithfully,
Andrew Burns
Development Manager Cycle Training Wales